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Statement From Premier McGuinty On Terrorist Attacks In Pakistan 
Premier Condemns Violence, Offers Thoughts And Prayers to Victims 

 
NEWS June 1, 2010 
 
Ontario Premier Dalton McGuinty released the following statement regarding the recent terror 
attacks in Lahore, Pakistan: 
 
“Like all Ontarians, I was saddened to learn of the recent terror attacks in Lahore, Pakistan.  
 
On behalf of all Ontarians, our thoughts and prayers go out to the victims, their loved ones and 
all those still concerned about the safety of friends and relatives. 
 
When I led Ontario’s trade mission to Pakistan in 2007, I remember the warmth, friendliness and 
hospitality of the people we met.  
 
At times like this, we are all reminded of the strong links between Ontario and Pakistan. We feel 
the pain of this attack intimately, because we have a large Ahmadiyya community, made up of 
compassionate people who are raising families, supporting worthy causes and helping to build a 
stronger province.” 
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